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CORRESPONDENCE 
3/26/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02175-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:04 AM 
jim.szabo@westgateresorts.com' 
Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 40371) 

The document presented (consumer confidence report) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk 
and has not been accepted as an e-filing. Per Rule 62-550.824, FAC, systems regulated by the Florida Public 
Service Commission (PSC) shall send an informational copy of their consumer confidence reports to the PSC 
headquarters office no later than the date they mail the reports to the appropriate office of the Department. The 
address of the PSC headquarters office is: Division of Water and Wastewater, Florida Public Service 
Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Division of Engineering at (850) 413-6910. 
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